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The committee has identified this emerging issue for providers, healthcare facilities and organizations 

from the third quarter of Maternal Mortality Reviews 

 

• Pregnant women should adhere to evidence-based vaccinations and recommendations made by 

clinical experts which are shown to not be harmful to mother or baby. (Specifically, CDC 

recommended to everyone, especially pregnant women to be vaccinated against COVID-19). 

 

• Providers should reiterate the importance of primary prevention and encourage recommended 

vaccination for pregnant mothers at every opportunity and visit. 

 

 

• All healthcare providers/professionals should be trained and educated annually on resuscitative 

hysterotomy (perimortem cesarean deliveries) for maternal life saving efforts.  
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